6th July 2020
Dear Year 5,
I just thought I would write to you to get to know you a bit better.  I am looking forward to having you in my class next year and working with you.  I hope you are looking forward to Year 6 too, and I would like to know how you are feeling about your transition into your last year at primary school (eek!) – are you excited? Nervous? 
I have been a teacher for 7 years and this will be my fifth year in year 6.  I love teaching English, Computing and PE as these are my favourite subjects.  Football is my favourite sport and I support Leeds Utd- this year we are going up!
What are your favourite subjects and why?  Which subjects do you feel you are the best at and which subjects do you think you need the most help with?
I have a son called Freddie and he is nearly three years old! I have been to America 3 times; Orlando is my favourite place to go. Have you had any interesting experiences or holidays?  What about hobbies or sports you are interested in?  I would love to hear about them. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am from Leeds and I have a younger sister- she is also a teacher! I used to live in Cookridge but now I live in a place called Hipperholme near Halifax with my fiancé and my son. We were due to get married this year but Covid decided to spoil our big day so we had to postpone.  
I can’t wait to read your reply and find out all about my great new class! See you next year!
Mr March  
